
MRRA Club Meeting Minutes 6/13/23

Attendees: Kathy McGowan, Kat Flinner, Chur Masors, Matt O’Brien, Karen Scammell, Jennifer
Lown, Andrew Stanwicks, Anne Anderson, Bob Bowen, Dottie Semonian, Wilma Breiland, Erin
Heinold, Barbara Mack, Carl Popolo

May meeting minutes approved.

Safety-Bob Bowen filling in for Mark R: Water temperature is up, flow is down, though there are
still branches that have become entangled or caught up -
Club has a package of masks for days that you may need one for various reasons, (air quality)

Programs Updates:
Erin Heinold- LT added to Masters Sweep (10), with 9 in LT Sweep
Linas will be stepping down as the LT scull program manager, thank you, Linas for your service
A new program manager will be needed if LT Scull 2 is to run this summer
Open Sweep is adding rowers and building their numbers

BH security measures update:
Procedures changed due to theft of Kayak, gas cans, and gas tank
Discussion re: add cables to launches for added security
Dottie reached out to Kate about considering a modification with alarming the doors
Alarming the doors is now no longer necessary when out for a row, yet continue for now to lock
the doors
There are 3 zones for the alarms
Also as a reminder the dock gates need to be shut when out for a row

Festival Regatta canceled due to low entries

For the July club meeting (11th), proposing a meeting and social directly following with
refreshments on the deck to be decided (to be discussed with UML etc.) to welcome, “learn to”
and meet new members, socialize, have fun, etc.

Wakeless needs repairs


